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Question 
Please find below the following request for information to be considered under the Freedom of 

Information (Scotland) Act 2002 in relation to hypothermia ambulance callout requests:  

1. How many people aged 50 and over, in Scotland called for an ambulance for hypothermia between 

the period of 1 December – 31 December 2023 (please could you provide number of calls received 

for each NHS board area)?  

2. Of these people attended, how many were people living with dementia?   

 
 
Answer 
We do not hold a definition of ‘hypothermia’ in our datasets so are not be able to provide a response 

to your request. 

It is for this reason; we have applied the exemption Section 17 of the Freedom of Information 

Scotland Act 2002 as information not held. 

 


